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May 1, 2015 

 

 

Helene Houle 

59 4
th

 Street W   #24b 

St. Paul, MN 55102-1636 

 

Dear Ms. Houle: 

 

Re: Twin Cities Jazz Festival – Rice Park 2015 Sound Level Variance application 

 

  

This is to confirm that our office has received your letter in response to the Twin Cities 

Jazz Festival- Rice Park 2015 Sound Level Variance application. 

 

We have read your comments and are forwarding your letter on to the City Council for 

their consideration. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Barbara McMonigal-St. Dennis 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Safety and Inspections 

 

 
 

 
 


